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Coalition of Student Leaders 
Shauna Thornton, Speaker 

The student leaders began several projects during our recent Legislative Affairs 
Conference. It is sheer magic when a talented group of students gets together— 
 t
We promoted the message by placing tables in our common areas and by the use of Facebook and flyers.  
In addition, we made calls to legislative meetings and wrote letters to the editor. We encourage all 
registered voters to do the same.   
 

• Student leaders are currently  attending meetings:  System Governance, Stay on Track, Tuition 
Task Force, SDI and ITEC and offering feedback and assistance to promote the message to the 
university students statewide 

•
• We are providing input on the SDI Effects Statements in addition to working with Paula 

Donson’s office to give feedback and assistance with the SDI phase three roll out  
• The use o roadened 




